

TO: Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk

FROM: Renee Frieda, Human Resources Director

COPY: Ben Gorzell, Chief Financial Officer

Erik Walsh, City Manager

SUBJECT: Municipal Civil Service Commission Reappointments

DATE: April 24, 2023

In accordance with the provisions of the City Charter, the City Manager has made the recommendation to (re)appoint the following members of the Municipal Civil Service Commission:

- Mr. Joseph Tartell, Chair, is reappointed to serve his tenth two-year term in office, which will expire on May 31, 2025
- Ms. Brenda Wingert, Commissioner, is reappointed to serve her second full two-year term which will expire on May 31, 2025
- Ms. Valerie Sprague, Alternate Commissioner, is reappointed to serve her second full two-year term which will expire on May 31, 2025
- Mr. Celso Guzman, Commissioner, is reappointed to serve his first full two-year term which will expire on May 31, 2025
- Dr. Adrian Guardia, Commissioner, is reappointed to serve his first full two-year term which will expire on May 31, 2025

Please include the item above on the next available City Council Agenda for Council action to confirm the appointments.